
Kettle Lake PTO Minutes

October 6, 2014

PTO Mission Statement: It is the mission of the Kettle Lake PTO to support quality education for the children of Kettle Lake Elementary School.

OLD BUSINESS: 

Treasurer’s Report. Emily Stoner reviewed the budget statement.  Motion made by Tammy Rowley and seconded by Toni Verburg.

NEW BUSINESS: 

Box Tops- Sue VanEss said that the box top contest is going on now and ends October 22.  She will need help to clip and sort when the contest is over.  If you haven’t already signed up to help, there will be more sign ups posted online.

Moms and Misters- Alison Pitsch reported that the event was a success!  The profit was $291.19.  They have already started discussing improvements for the event next year.

Enjoy the City- Alison Pitsch explained that the Enjoy the City books (coupons books for GR) will be sent home this Friday with the oldest child from each family.  This contest runs two weeks and will end on October 24.  If you don’t want the book, simply return it back to school.  Cost for the book is $20, 50% goes to our school.

Walk a Thon- Amanda Jones was excited to report that the financial goal was met!  Great job, Kettle Lake!  The profit was $15,074.55.  The two winning classrooms were Frey and Marceau.

Room Parents- Toni Verburg was happy to let everyone know that all the classrooms have room parents.  Thank you to those that stepped up!

Cougar Kids Care Club- The first meeting this year was a record high with 67 kids.  The charities are being discussed by the kids and staff.  There are plenty of CKCC t-shirts left.  If anyone is interested, they are $10 and can be picked up at any meeting.

Key Communicator- Joe Manning let us know that the next meeting will be on October 16.

Educational Forum- Mrs. Witvoet gave an overview on the music program and her background.  She recommended a website that she has made for the music program that allows parents to see the expectations in class, pictures from events and fun games for your kids.  How lucky we are to have her at our school!  For more information, feel free to contact her at witvoetl@calschools.org. 

